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November 20, 2023 
 
Neil Whitmer 
Holcim-WCR, Inc 
1687 Cole Blvd, STE 300 
Golden CO 80401 
 
RE: DRMS Permit M1973-021; Morrison Quarry; Technical Revision 9 (TR9) – Approval of 

Request for Extension of Decision Date 
 
Mr. Whitmer: 
 
The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received Technical Revision 9 (TR9) for the above 
listed permit on October 31, 2023.  The decision date for this revision was previously set for 
November 30, 2023.  Although DRMS has already provided adequacy comments for the majority of 
the proposed revision, it is still reviewing the geotechnical component of the submittal.  On 
November 20, 2023 DRMS received a request for an extension to the decision date for this revision to 
allow for additional time for Holcim to address all adequacy issues. 
 
DRMS will extend the decision date for this TR to December 31, 2023.  This will allow additional 
time for Division review of the geotechnical submittal, and for the applicant to address all adequacy 
issues. 
   
Please be advised that if you are unable to satisfactorily address any concerns identified in this review 
before the revised decision date of December 31, 2023, it will be your responsibility to request an 
extension of the review period.  If there are outstanding issues that have not been adequately 
addressed prior to the end of the review period, and no extension has been requested, the Division 
must deny this revision.  This letter shall not be construed to mean that there are no other technical 
issues in the submittal.  Other issues may arise during the review process, or as additional information is 
supplied.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (303) 229-9414. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Eric Scott 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
CC: Kate Garufi, HDR Engineering, Inc. via email 
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